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Summary

This J Project meeting was focused on various diagnostic aspects and approved therapies of
Cytopenia in clinical practice, and it was organized in Riga, Latvia. The meeting was online as
a webinar due to limitations by the coronavirus pandemic. More than 400 doctors of different
clinical specialties, mostly pediatricians, internists, family doctors, and neurologists were
registered. The first lecturer was Svetlana Sharapova, an active member of J Project from
Belarus and an outstanding expert in the field, with a comprehensive lecture about Cytopenia as
a clinical sign of primary immunodeficiencies. The second lecturer was Natalja Kurjane, from
Paula Stradins Clinical University Hospital in Riga, Latvia. Her talk was about Neutropenia in
children and adults. She focused mostly primary genetic causes of neutropenia and discussed
acquired neutropenia from the differential diagnostic point of view. Finally, Zanna Kovaleva,
pediatric hematologist from the Childrens’ Clinical University Hospital in Riga Latvia, presented
an instructive clinical case of a 3 years old patient, who had several autoimmune disorders, and
was trasplantated with the diagnosis of “undefined inborn error of immunity”. We appreciate the
active participation of the speakers and the ambitious discussion by many clinicians. We believe
that this meeting further contributed to the increased awareness on primary immunodeficiencies
in Latvia and indicated the ongoing participation of our country in the J Project.

The next J Project meeting in Riga is scheduled for 24th of April, 2021. The subject of the
meeting is proposed to be: Primary immunodeficiencies in clinical practice. We plan to invite
local speakers, mostly clinicians to present instructive clinical cases of various primary
immunodeficiencies. The organizers are devoted to invite speakers from the other Baltic
countries, as well as lecturers from other J Project countries. We expect speakers also from the
leadership of the European Society for Immunodeficiencies (ESID).
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